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This bill would provide an option for residents to purchase a temporary (30 day) trail pass in order to 

operate an off-road vehicle (ORV) on state and grant-in-aid ORV trails and use areas rather than 

registering their ORV. The pass would cost $20, the same cost as the existing nonresident pass.  

Under current law, a resident must register their vehicle, which costs $30 for a three year registration, in 

order to operate on state or grant-in-aid ORV trails or use areas. 


